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September is one of the four 

meeting nights of socialization, 

reconnecting with old friends and 

meeting new ones. Plan on being 

there on! 

 



  

 

Tuesday 

September 5, 2023 
Brevard County Memorial 

Veteran’s Center 

6:00 PM: Social Time 

6:30 PM:   
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Tuesday 

September 5, 2023 
Brevard County Memorial 

Veteran’s Center 
6:00 PM: Social Time 

6:30 PM:   

 

 
The evening’s format: 
 

 The club will provide tableware and the usual 
beverages (donations for the wine and beer gratefully 
accepted). 

 Each attending family group is asked to bring a 
favorite Italian dish which can include casseroles, 
appetizers, or desserts. 

 New this year will be a “silent auction” of several items 
from the storage unit that the club no longer needs. 

 Scrapbooks from the past will be available for 
members to remove favorite pictures before the books 
are recycled. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 SEO Mike Haney still has books available  
and instructor Gerard Meunier has knowledge to share. 
Even if you do not currently anticipate a long boating 

adventure, the topics in this course will serve you well 
in your excursions on the local waterways. 

 
 
 

 Cruising and Cruise Planning: 
Instructor: Gerard Meunier 

 Consecutive Mondays-11 
September-30 October 

 6:30-8:30 PM 
 Location: Cocoa Elks Lodge 

2387 
175 N Brevard Avenue-Cocoa 
Village 

                

 FREE PARKING IN REAR OF BUILDING.   

Contact SEO Mike Haney at SEO@cbsps.org 



 

D23 FALL CONFERENCE 
September 29th – October 1st 

Daytona Beach 

 It is time to make your hotel reservations for this three-
day event.  

 Friday night social time and Saturday/Sunday meetings 
provide an opportunity to share a drink, have a 
conversation and get some new ideas from members of 
other clubs.  

 Details can be found on the website: www.cbsps.org. 
  Members are welcome to attend only the business meeting on 

Saturday afternoon. 
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Sign-up at the September meeting or contact Mike Haney at 
SEO@cbsps.org. 

See the flyer on our website cbsps.org 

September Boating 
Excursion 

Sunset Waterfront & Grill 
500 West Cocoa Beach Highway 

Cocoa Beach, FL 32931 

Saturday, September 
23rd 

 
 
 

 

 Boaters will cruise to the restaurant located on 
the Banana River where there is ample dockage 
and the food is always good. 

 Non-boaters are welcome to hitch a boat ride or 
to arrive by car. 

 Bad weather will only alter the means of 
transportation. 

Sign-up at the September meeting or contact Mike 

Haney at SEO@cbsps.org 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Meeting events chairman, Robin Courtney, has 
scheduled an impressive list of speakers for the 
business meetings. 

 In August, a record number of 33 members and 22 
guests attended the presentation  
by Rear Admiral (Ret) Wayne Justice. 

 
 

 The October speaker will feature the Brevard Zoo 
spokesman who will reveal plans for the new Aquarium 
at the Port. 

  Once again, we are inviting friends and members of 
other boating organizations to hear about this exciting 
venture. 

 Special thanks to Robin for her continued successes. 
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Cocoa Village Elks Club 
complete with holiday 

decorations, table set-up 
and plenty of free parking. 

 

 
  

 Dave Johnson, DJ from 
previous years, has been 
hired. 
 
 
 
 
Executive Chef Kati from 
the Hilton Garden Inn will 
provide the meal, 
including appetizers, 
salad, a choice of beef tips 
or salmon, vegetables, 
garlic mashed potatoes, 
and cheese cake with 
strawberries.  

 Cost for the meal: 
$45/person (additional 
charge for credit card 
payment) 

 Cash Bar. 

 Activity Fund will finance 
the overhead expenses. 

 
 
 
 

COCOA VILLAGE ELK CLUB 
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Members are encouraged to 
take a stroll through the garden 
in front of the BCMVC. Here you 
will find two benches with our 
logo, updated through the 
efforts of P/C Jay Longway. 
 
 
 Our club continues to support 
the center through monthly 
donations of food, personal 
items, bottled water, and the 
holiday Toys for Tots collection. 
 


